An update from Sustainable Fisheries Partnership (SFP)

SFP News

In the last few weeks of 2018 we are keeping the
momentum going on our Target 75 campaign. You'll
see in the right column of this newsletter how many
new sector reports we've published recently. The
reports give us a starting point to discuss
improvement efforts necessary in the seafood sectors
we're focusing on the most. As we move

forward, you'll see updates on these sectors along
with a call for everyone to get more involved in

helping us raise the bar on seafood sustainability.

In 2019, we'll be increasing our outreach through
social media and we're launching a T75

Champions program to showcase outstanding
commitments to sustainability. We would love to add
your company's name to our list of T75 Champions, so
please look into this opportunity. This all ties in well
with the UN's Sustainable Development Goals,
especially SDG goal #14, which focuses on ocean

resources.

For now, follow us by clicking on the social media
links below so we can keep you up to date. Any

message you re-post helps us amplify our message.

We wish you the best for the end of this year and for

2019. Thank you for your continued support of SFP.

Sincerely,
Jim Cannon

CEO of Sustainable Fisheries Partnership
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Find all the T75 reports here.
(T75 Sector Report) Coldwater
Crab

(T75 Sector Report) Reduction
Fisheries

(T75 Sector Report) Snapper
& Grouper

(T75 Sector Report) Shelf-
stable Tuna
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Shrimp Strategy Report
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